
 
 
 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/325                                                                                                     18.07.2025                                   
 
 
To, 
 
All Members of Plexconcil / 
 
COA Members 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings! 

Subject: Initiation of Anti-Dumping Duty Investigation concerning import of Linear Low-Density 

Polyethylene (LLDPE) from Kuwait, Malaysia, Oman, Qatar, Saudi Arabia, and UAE – Submission of 

Inputs 

  

The O/o. Department of Chemicals & Petrochemicals has informed us that the Directorate General of 

Trade Remedies (DGTR) is initiating an anti-dumping duty investigation concerning the import of 

Linear Low-Density Polyethylene (LLDPE) originating in or exported from Kuwait, Malaysia, the 

Sultanate of Oman, the State of Qatar, the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, and the United Arab Emirates. 

  

The product under consideration falls under the following HS codes: 39011010 and 39014010. 

 In this regard, all the concern members are requested to furnish inputs/information on the 

following points: 

  

                  o(a) Category of your involvement (PUC / Downstream / Upstream) 

                  o(b) Total estimated annual production of the subject product 

                  o(c) Estimated number of producers of the subject product in India 

  

The above information may kindly be submitted to bharti@plexconcil.org  positively by 22nd July 

2025 to enable timely consideration in the investigation process. 

  

For any clarification or further communication, you may contact the undersigned. 

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org


  

Best Regards, 

Bharti Parave 
Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 


